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MEMORANDUM

Matt Rector

President

GFT, Guam’s Local Union
P. O. Box 2301

Hagatna, Guam 96932

Dear Mr. Rector,
Buenas yan Hafa Adai! Reference your correspondence dated November 15, 2010 regarding
payroll deduction issue on membership dues. The payroll deduction of membership dues will be

allowed and will not be part of the limit of five (5) authorized payroll deductions for employees.
If you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Gilbert Galang, Payroll Supervisor, at 475-

1292. Si Yu’os Ma’ase.
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LOURDES M. PEREZ

cc: Mr. Gilbert Galang
Payroll Supervisor, DOA



